
What another fabulous few months it has been!  We have tried our hands 
at some wonderful new activities from painting masterclasses, our new garden 
and book clubs. We have celebrated Valentine’s Day with the fabulous duo- ‘2 
Penny Piece’ who kept us entertained with their vocals and guitar skills. 
 
We have also celebrated a number of National days from Pancake Day, with a 
little friendly competition of tossing the pancake before decorating them with 
our favourite toppings – to Chinese New Year and St David’s Day. 
 
Even though we haven’t been able to use the minibus, we hope the activities 
have made up for it in the short term! Now the minibus is up and running we 
are looking forward to visiting our favourite places along with the new. We 
have a ‘wish list’ drawn up which you can see later in this newsletter and any 
suggestions or feedback please do let us know and watch out for details on 
our life enrichment planners. 
 
We continue to keep our community connections and there are a number of 
wonderful interactions planned with visits from Little Movers, West Kirby Choir, 
St Bridget’s Baby Group, RNLI talk and of course we have the animals in for 
Easter. 
 
We will continue with our regular activities including arts and crafts, quizzes, 
virtual events and much more!   

Hello Spring! 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
March 
 
12th -1.45pm- Little 
Movers 
 
15th - 2.30pm- Red Nose 
day 
 
17th – 2.30pm – Gee 
Jays 
 
20th – 2pm – St Bridget’s 
Baby Group 
 
22nd – 3.30pm – West 
Kirby Primary Choir 
 
26th – 2.30pm- RNLI Talk 
 
30th – 2pm- Easter Event 

 
April 
 
1st – 2.30 - Live 
Entertainment 
 
13th – Gee Jays 
 
17th – 10am – Art Class 
 
24th – 10am – Art Class 
 
27th – 2pm – Mexican 
day 

 

Caldy Manor 



 
Shopping Supplies - Carolyn is now leading on sourcing 
any supplies such as shower gels, toothpastes, toothbrushes 
etc. If you are running low on items and would like to order, 
please ask Carolyn. 
 
As we say hello to spring, we shall also start to think about 
being outdoors and enjoying our garden.  We are looking 
forward to accessing our new raised planters and flower 
beds for those green fingered residents – watch this space!  

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Caldy Manor  

 
LET’S TALK 

facebook 
 

Trip ideas! 
 Knowsley Safari                               Speke Hall 

 Lady Lever Art Gallery                     Flint Castle 

 Liverpool Museum                           Cathedrals 

 Blue Planet Aquarium                       

 Ellesmere Port Boat Museum 

 Garden Centres 

  

 

 

Don’t forgot to follow us 

at  

@CaldyManorCareHome 

 

Look out for details of our 

activities and events which 

we will share via the page 

and we extend a warm 

invitation for you to join us 

throughout the month. 

 

Come along and join in the 

all of the action and make 

new friends. 

 

Enjoy our posts as we 

show you what we have 

been up too! 
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